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To:

Laura Ford,
1252, Arthur Rd,

Tampa, Florida- 45143

Dear Mrs. Ford,
I am ‘Ruby Watson’, writing this letter on behalf of the ‘Children of the God Orphanage’. 
In the year of 2001, our organization came into existence by the generous support of kind citizens who wanted to help orphans of this city.

Mr. Richard, one of the founders of this organization was an orphan himself, and thus he knew it well that how hard it is to survive on your own. He was aware of the pain attached to being an orphan. 

This orphanage not only provides shelter to unfortunate children, but also works for their education and finds foster parents too.

We run this orphanage only through the financial support we get from kind donors. In our staff, most of the people are volunteers who like to offer their help free of cost. We are determined to run this orphan house for a long time in the future and, we need money to keep helping these children with food, clothes and education.

We are consistently approaching new donors who would like to support our orphanage so that we can continue help the orphans.

We hope that you will give your consideration to this appeal of ours and you will extend your generous help to this great social cause.

Thank you and we hope for your support.

Sincerely,

Clark Smith

(Director)

Children of God Orphanage
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